
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
November 2021 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

  

It has been brought to our attention that we have a lot of children in our playground currently 

playing the 'Red light, Green light' game from the Netflix show Squid Games.  We understand 

that this is also coming through altered versions on Roblox and TikTok.  

Obviously the original version of this 'game' is highly unsuitable for all children and we just 

wanted to draw your attention to the adapted versions, which are still manifesting as the player 

being 'shot' in different forms if they are moving on a red light.  This is something that we are 

obviously discouraging within school. 

Further information regarding the concerns around this can be found at 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/wakeupwednesday/squid-game-trending-across-platforms-

what-parents-need-to-know?fbclid=IwAR3B2t_PHwuo2hUU46lj7KiWnxqSnd4fBGwUfKz-

L3wn_JJ6w35DqpRYhcw 

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Lane, Mrs Smith, Mrs John 

Mrs Rising or your Child's class teacher. 

 

Thank you for your continued support in helping to keep our children safe. 

  

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 
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